October 25, 2023 Video Transcript

Dr. Skertich: Hello Kahok Nation. I’'m superintendent Brad Skertich.

We want to thank all of our community members and families who took the time to come and
tour our district facilities and learn about our critical needs.

We are asking the remainder of our community and parents who were not able to attend, to
please visit kahoksconnect.com and watch the six minute video that was released earlier this
week.

In addition to that, there will be a short survey that takes around 3-5 minutes. It is vital that we
get your input regarding this information and our future steps with our facilities.

With November quickly approaching, | want to remind all of our families that there will be no
school on November 10th in observance of Veterans Day.

In addition to that, with the arrival of November, that means the holiday season is upon us, and
our lives will be twice as busy as normal. If any of our families need assistance or help, please
do not hesitate to reach out to our teachers, our principals or our counselors. This is an exciting
time of year, but it's also a very challenging time of year.

And with that, | want to introduce Lizeth Jimenez, our community outreach coordinator, to
discuss some of the services and programs that are offered in her role throughout the district.

Lizeth: Hi. My name is Lizeth Jimenez and I'm the district’'s community outreach coordinator.
Please don't hesitate to reach out if you ever run into any kind of insecurity, such as clothing,
shoes, supplies or any other kind of help.

The ways to contact me are by calling the district office at 610-346-6350 or finding me on
Facebook at the Kahok Community Project.

[In Spanish: | speak Spanish.]

Dr. Skertich: Last, | want to congratulate the boys’ soccer team on securing their fourth
southwestern conference championship in a row, as well as securing the regional championship
against Edwardsville this past weekend. Please wish the boys the best of luck as they continue
postseason play.

In addition to that, | want to complement the high school boys football team for qualifying for the
playoffs for the third consecutive year. Good luck boys this weekend in playoffs.

Thank you for your constant dedication to our students. Don’t forget to wear your purple and
show your Kahok Pride!



